

HIGH STREET PRIMARY

High Street, Stonehouse, PLYMOUTH, PL1 3SJ Tel: 01752 225649 Fax: 01752 222031 Email: high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk

Dear Parent/Carer(s),

Y5 Camping Trip

Wednesday 28th June – Friday 30th June



A fantastic opportunity for all of the year 5 children. A three day camping trip to the Raleigh Estate near Dartmouth. It is a three day, two night expedition.

The trip is being organised by a company called Spirit of Adventure (Young Spirit) and we have used them for the past 6 years. They provide safe enjoyable activities that are accessible to all, while offering varying levels of challenge to suit the needs of all those taking part.

Throughout their time away the children will get stay at their unique woodland camp and experience some of the following activities - wild cookery, canoeing, bushcraft, wet and dry challenges, tree climbing and the zip wire! I am in the process of arranging a parents meeting where further information will be shared and a packing list will be given out.

As you can imagine, a trip like this is not cheap. We have managed to be able to subsidise it for another year, but we will require a contribution of £60 per child. To secure your child's place, please can we have a deposit of £20 by the 31st March (if this is going to be a problem, please come in and speak to us.) If it would help, we would be very happy for you to pay the remaining balance in installments, as long as the last payment is with us by the 26th May 2017.

As a member of staff that has been on this trip 4 times now, your child will have an incredible time and I really hope that you will consider letting them go on this amazing trip. If you have any further questions, please come and talk to us.

Mrs Ball			

So we can get an idea of numbers, please can you return this slip to let us know that you would like your child to go camping (deposit to be paid by 31st March)

Child's name: